
 

Ad-Hoc Notifications Plug-In 1.30 Release Notes 
These notes describe enhancements introduced in the Ad-Hoc Notifications Plug-In 1.30 release for eICS that is 
scheduled for Monday, January 10, 2022. More information is available through your solution or by contacting the 
Juvare Support Center at 877-771-0911 or support@juvare.com. 
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Enhancements and Resolutions 
Various minor enhancements and resolutions were completed. 
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